
PLYMPTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
Executive Session MINUTES 

April 05, 2010 
 
 

Attendees:  Joseph Freitas, Barry DeCristofano, and John Henry 
Meeting called to order at  5:00 PM 
 
Motion made by Mr. Freitas to enter into Executive Session at 5:00 PM.  Second Mr. Henry.   
3-0-0. 
 
Roll call vote:  Yes – Mr. Freitas, Yes – Mr. DeCristofano – Yes Mr. Henry. 
 
The Board met with Chief Police Mathew Clancy and interviewed Kenneth Harrison for interim 
position of Chief of Police.   
 
Chief Clancy begins his new job as Chief of Police in Duxbury on Monday, May 03, 2010. 
 
VOTED:  Motion made by Mr. Freitas to hire Kenneth Harrison as interim Chief of Police with a 
start date of Monday, April 26, 2010. Second Mr. Henry.  3-0-0 
 
Mr. Harrison will submit a draft contract this week. 
 
Place to advertise:  THCIPP and MMA 
 
VOTED:  Motion made by Mr. Freitas to adjourn at 6:00 PM Second Mr. Henry.  3-0-0 
 
 
Roll call vote:  Yes – Mr. Freitas, Yes – Mr. DeCristofano – Yes Mr. Henry. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John P. Henry,  
Board of Selectmen, Clerk 
 


